296 Crescent Ave.

White Sulphur Springs, WV 24986

April 18, 2008

Rowena Harman, Principal 

Anthony Education Center

HC 70 Box N-1

White Sulphur Springs, WV 24986

Dear Row,

I am writing in regard to my teaching position at the Anthony Education Center. I regret to inform you that I will be leaving my position effective the beginning of July 2008.
It has been a wonderful experience working here at the Anthony Center. I have learned a great deal and feel that my teaching philosophy has greatly changed due to my two years of experience working here. I am leaving to return to my home area. My intended last day of work is July 3, 2008; in the event that something would come up and I have to leave early, I will give you at least two weeks’ notice. 

Thank you for the opportunity to work here; the experience I gained will serve me well in the future. Feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely, 

Reka Rehberg

